AG Announcements — 2/18/14

The Australia/New Zealand trip is being shelved. | will be coming out with plans for a trip to attend the Oregon
Shakespeare Festival in Ashland Oregon as dates and plays are announced. If you are interested in a different type of
trip, make sure to contact the other teachers traveling. -Bob

This announcement is for all students that have signed up to be a shadow.

Please remember to check the large white board in the hall each day to see if you are

signed up to be a shadow. For the morning session please come to the office to meet your shadow no later than
8:25am and for the afternoon session please come to the office to meet your shadow at 12:30pm. Thank you for all
who have been a shadow so far, you have been great!

Are you interested in a fun, meaningful, and hands on spring intensive?! Danielle and Ashley are offering a Habitat for
Humanity intensive this spring. Students 14 and older will have the opportunity to build houses and work at the ReStore
to help our community. No experience is necessary.

There will be a brief meeting (15min) tomorrow at the beginning of lunch in Danielle and Ashley’s room. Come find out
more about the intensive and how to get involved. If you can’t come to the meeting but are interested, please see
Danielle or Ashley.

Hello! For those of you in the talent show, please drop by Marla's room to make sure you have filled out the paper on
your performance and any technical supplies that you might need. As well, we will be having a full rehearsal on
Wednesday after school! Please meet in the multi-purpose room after school with any supplies you will be bringing for
yourself and be ready to shine!!!

The seniors will meet Tuesday at noon in Ken’s room to continue planning the Activity Night.

Model United Nations delegates will meet Wednesday at noon in Ken’s room. We will be reviewing rules and
procedures the conference.

Nurse Anne has received the tuberculosis serum for this year. Every 7th grader and any student new to the district has
to have a tuberculosis screening (either at school or with your health care provider). Please come by at her office at
your convenience if you fit this criteria. Right now during advisory is an excellent time! Thank you.

Advisors - Talk to your advisees about how to use the printer and to not waste ink and paper.

Are you interested in visiting some of the most iconic sites in our country including the Statue of Liberty, the Jefferson
Memorial, and Time Square? Do you love to people watch and dream of heading to Broadway? It is not too late to join
the New York City and Washington D.C. Intensive. Stop by Leigh Anne's room today on your way to lunch from 11:45-

12:00 to pick up registration information and ask your questions about the trip's itinerary. The registration deadline is

on February 28th and registration happens online.

Steller needs students to represent our wonderful school at the annual ASD Alternative Fair. This takes place at the
ASD district office on March 1. Tell others why you like your school! See Chris or Marla to sign up.

If you would like to attend the Alaska Society of Technology and Education contest awards to see the award-winning
digital video and photography entries next Monday, see Chris by Wednesday this week to get a free pass.



